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Linton Greenway Active Travel Path – works at Linton Village College, The 
Meadow, and A1307 Junction 

The Greater Cambridge Partnership and contractors Milestone will be starting work to improve 

the active travel path at the Linton Village College along the A1307 from 25 July. To minimise 

disruption the works are planned to take place during the summer break weeks and be complete 

in time for the start of the new Linton Village College term in September.  

What works will be done?  

• Improvements to the existing active travel path along the A1307 and at the Linton Village 

College Junction.  Improvement will also be undertaken to the existing pathway at the 

Meadow with new bollards installed.  

• Localised widening, realignment and resurfacing of the existing active travel path.  

• Removing the existing pedestrian barrier and realignment of the existing central traffic 

island at the Linton Village College Junction.  

• Relocation of existing street lighting and signage to facilitate the active pathway 

improvements.   

• Upgrading the pedestrian crossing and traffic signals at the Linton Village College 

Junction. 

• Improved signage and road markings.  

Traffic management on A1307 during construction  

Traffic management on the A1307 will comprise of:  

• Temporary 30mph speed restriction when traffic management is in place. 

• During certain phases of the works, temporary 3-way traffic lights will be required during 

off-peak hours (9.30 am to 3.30 pm).  

• Access and egress to the Linton Village College and Community Sports Centre site will 

be always maintained. 

 



How will the works affect active travel path users?  

Throughout the works, a safe route for active travel path users will always be maintained.  

During times when works are being undertaken along the active travel path, as necessary, the 

users will be escorted past the works area.   

Whilst temporary lights are in use on the A1307, pedestrians / cyclists will be diverted via the 

closed section of the A1307 main carriageway.  

We would like to apologise for any inconvenience these works may cause. However, these 

works will improve road safety for all road users at this location of the A1307.    

How do I keep up to date with the project?  

Please visit the project’s web page at www.greatercambridge.org.uk/A1307 

If you have any concerns during construction, you can get in touch with Milestone Infrastructure 

by emailing A1307schemes@milestoneinfra.co.uk or telephone Cambridgeshire County 

Council’s Contact Centre on 01223 699906 
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